
Ravenswood School  
Pound Lane 
Nailsea 
North Somerset 
BS48 2NN 
 
Tel: 01275 854134 Headteacher 
Email:  info@ravenswoodonline.org.uk Mr Mark Senior (BA Edu. NPQH) 
 

 

 

8th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PFA GRAND DAY OUT – MONDAY 1ST JULY 2024  

(INSET DAY FOR RAVENSWOOD SCHOOL) 

 

This year the PFA’s Grand Day Out is to Woodlands Theme Park in Dartmouth, 

Devon.  It is a family theme park and there is something for everyone.  It also has 

one of the largest indoor play areas in the south west, water rides, a zoo farm and 

much more. 

 

https://www.woodlandspark.com/ 

 

Two coaches are provided, one leaving Locking Road Car Park in Weston Super 

Mare at 9:30am and one from Ravenswood School in Nailsea leaving at 9:30am. The 

buses will be leaving Woodlands Theme Park at 15:30. All children and young people 

attending need be accompanied by an adult parent/carer. 

 

The PFA will pay for one carer and one child, and this will take first priority. If 

parents/carers wish to bring another sibling/adult please contact Family Support. 

Tickets are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. We will be 

asking for a £5.00 deposit when booking, this will be refunded to you if you attend the 

trip. Closing date is Friday 21st June. 

 

Booking forms are at the bottom of this letter, deposits in cash please.  

 
 
 
 
 



 

✂- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - -  
 
 
The Grand Day Out. Monday 1st July 2024 
 
Name of Child: 
 
Name of adult parent/carer attending: 
 
Preferred Coach pick up and Drop off :   
  

Locking Road Weston super Mare   
 
                                                                          

Ravenswood School Nailsea  
 
 
Enclosed: £5.00 Deposit 
 
 
**Please note, the parents/carers are responsible for the child/young person at all 
times during the trip**.  
 
 
Signed:  …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Please note; 

 There will be no staff at the Grand Day Out as it is a Staff Training Day at School.  There may 
be one PFA volunteer on each bus to support with tickets and travel (but only if someone is 
available). 

 Children remain the responsibility of a responsible adult, who attends with them, throughout the 
whole day. 

 You can nominate another adult to be responsible for your child (to a maximum of 3 children per 
adult). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


